
 
University Elementary 

Monday Minute - February 10, 2020 
  

1. Class/Club and News Student Picture Day - February 11th 
2. Online Registration is Open! 
3. Kindergarten Open House - February 11th 
4. Dine and Donate - February 13th 
5. GEMS - March 28th 
6. Family Fitness Night - February 21st  
7. PTO Meeting - Tuesday 

  
1. Tomorrow, February 11th, is Picture Day!  We will take class photos as well as 

club photos.  Students will need to bring their club shirts or materials for the 
pictures.  These will go in the yearbook.  Also, any new students that have 
moved into University since November (Picture Retake Day) will have their 
picture taken for the yearbook.  This was all presented to students on the 
announcements and in class today.  

2. Online registration for returning and new students for the 2020-20201 school 
year is now open.  ​You may register online using this link​.  

3. MCCSC Kindergarten Open House is Tuesday, February 11th from 6:30-7:30. 
Please help spread the word to your family and friends.  Families will need to 
attend their home school for this event.  We will have the computer lab open for 
families to complete the enrollment process following the Open House from 
7:30-8:00.  ​Please see this letter​ from Dr. Winston and Dr. Prenkert with details 
about the process and requirements to enroll for the 2020-2021 school year.  

4. PTO’s Dine and Donate is this Thursday, February 13th at Aver’s Pizza from 
5:00-8:00.  See the attached flyer for details.  

5. Mark your calendars for Saturday, March 28th as MCCSC hosts their annual 
GEMS (Girls in Engineering, Math, and Science) event at Bloomington High 
School North from 8:00-12:00.  A flyer was emailed out last week.  Hard copies 
are available in the main office.  ​You may register here​.  

6. It’s time to get up and get moving! Mark your calendar for Family Fitness and 
Health Night on Friday, February 21 from 6:00 – 7:30 pm. Sponsored by the 

 

https://www.mccsc.edu/enrollment
https://www.mccsc.edu/cms/lib/IN01906545/Centricity/Domain/67/2020-2021%20KINDERGARTEN%20WELCOME%20LETTER.pdf
https://www.mccsc.edu/domain/1513


PTO, this event will provide opportunities for families to engage in healthy 
activities in a fun and structured environment. 

7. PTO Meeting next week: Join us for our monthly PTO meeting on Tuesday, 
February 11 from 6-7 p.m. in the library. Childcare will be provided for ages 4+. 
On Tuesday, in addition to our usual business, we will be discussing ideas and 
plans for our end of year event, Learning Festival. If you are interested in helping 
brainstorm ideas and/or plan and organize the event, please plan on coming to 
the meeting. If you have any questions, have an idea for Learning Festival or are 
interested in helping with the event, but can't attend the meeting, please contact 
PTO President Hopi Stosberg at hopi@stosberg.com. We hope to see you at the 
meeting next week! 
 

 

   

Follow us on Twitter 
@universityelem 

Like us on Facebook 
University Elementary 

Visit our webpage 
https://www.mccsc.edu/university 
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